
My name is Jack Lynott, and I reside in the Windemere community of Greenwood Village, CO.  
I am writing in support of the banning Stage 1 aircraft entirely from landing at Centennial 
Airport. I am also in support of banning Stage 2 aircraft from landing between 10:00pm and 
7:00am. It is very disruptive to sleep, especially in the summer months with the windows open.  
The majority of all aircraft coming in from the north fly directly over my home and is so loud 
that it often shakes the house. 
  
Please approve the Centennial proposal.  Thank you Ms Bruce. 
  
Best Regards 
  
John (Jack) Lynott 
11843 E. Maplewood Ave. 
Greenwood Village, CO. 80111 


